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Senator Chvala:

Please review this bill, which is based on comments from and discussions with Lee
Cullen, very carefully to make sure that it achieves your intent.  In particular, please
note the following:

1.  Due to time constraints, the bill does not incorporate some of the comments that
were provided by Mr. Cullen last night.  These comments may be incorporated into the
next version of the bill or an amendment.

2.  Please review in detail the portions of the bill that are based on the “CFC White
Paper” provisions of the instructions.  Due to time constraints, I was not able to resolve
questions that arose regarding these instructions.

If you have any questions, please contact me.

Mark D. Kunkel
Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 266–0131
E–mail:  Mark.Kunkel@legis.state.wi.us


